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From: Craig White <origin@primus.com.au>
To: Richard Nickels <giveshare@vcn.com>
Sent: Monday, May 03, 1999 7:06 PM

Subject: Welsh Sabbatarians

¥

Richard,
Wilf Hey writes the following in 2 communications:

>My researches into Sabbath-keeping in Wales has come to a very

dramatic discovery -- in my ignorance I pronounced it a bit too openly to be
taken as "respectable" academically -- but at the moment I have not published
anything on it except a small monograph. I will let you know if and when it
gets further. It relates to the fact that the official name of the Celtic

church in Wales, which survived distinct until absorbed by RCC in the 12th
century, can be quite readily linked to European Sabbatarians through two
accessible but little-known documents I have located in Bristol.<

> I don't mind you sending the brief comment about the Welsh Church --

> and I don't mind amplifying it in communication with him, so long as a

> "caveat" goes along with it since it is now in academic hands for review and
> research. The connection is fascinating to me, as it also connects "Wales" (a
> name not regularly used by the Cymru historically) with the

> (fictional/legendary) Peter Waldo.

I know you will find this of interest. His e-mail is: WilfHey@aol.com
Cheers,

CW
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